
Drop-off and Pick-up Safety Guidelines 

 Be patient and courteous.  Everyone’s goal is student safety. 
 Pay attention to all pedestrian and vehicle traffic in your area. 
 Make a plan with your children for your time and location of 

pick-up.  Have a back-up plan in case you are running late or 
not able to be at your preferred location.  

 Avoid backing up during busy traffic times.  If using a parking 
stall, plan to wait a few minutes until traffic has cleared or 
back into a parking stall before school is dismissed so you can 
drive forward to exit the stall.   

 Heavy congestion usually lasts less than ten minutes immedi-
ately after school.  To avoid congestion during pick-up time, 
you may want to come 10 minutes after school is dismissed.  
Note—all students should be picked up within 20 minutes of 
the end of school unless students are in tutoring or an after 
school club.   

Pick-up and Drop-off Lane :  

 Do not park in this lane. 

 Stay in your car.  Pull forward through the half-circle 
as the line moves up to allow others further back to 
enter the lot.  

Local law enforcement requires that 

there is no parking along the south side 

of 2600 North leading up to the en-

trance of the parking lot during pick-up 

time.  This portion of 2600 North be-

comes an extension of the pick-up lane 

and drivers should stay in their vehicle 

and pull forward as the line moves up.   

Drive-through Lane :      

 After picking-up or dropping-off children, please pull carefully 
into the drive-through lane and exit the parking lot. 

 Do not pick-up or drop-off children in the drive-through lane.   



Pick-up and Drop-off Lane:      

 Do not park in this lane. 
 Stay in your car.  Pull forward through the half-circle as the line moves up to al-

low others further back to enter the pick-up lane.  
 The section south of the playground does not need to pull forward.  
Drive-through Lane:      

 After picking up or dropping off children, please pull carefully into the drive-
through lane and exit the parking lot. 

 Do not pick-up or drop-off children in the drive-through lane.   

 Line for the Pick-up Lane:       

 Do not park in this lane. 
 Stay in your car.  Pull forward and enter the Pick-up Lane as cars move forward.   

The 200 East entrance and exit will be closed to car 
traffic during pick-up times. 

 Mondays-Thursdays 2:58-3:15 

 Fridays 1:28-1:45 

Parking Stalls: 

 If you need to leave your vehicle, use a parking stall. 

 Do not have your children come to your vehicle in a 
parking stall during pick-up.  If you are parked in a 
stall, leave your vehicle, walk to the curb to meet 
your children, and walk them back to your vehicle.     

  

Exit right onto Wolfpack 

Way during heavy traffic. 


